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Meyers, Robert COE J3Q °c- I-L
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2006 9:53 AM

To: I-lernandez, Magaly ETSD

Subject: RE: T-Shirts

I would recommend returning the t-shirts. I assume the t-shirts prominently display the name of the company
and/or its logo. County employees shouldn’t be walking advertisements for companies, especially those doing
business with the County.

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

From: Hernandez, Magaly ETSD
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2006 4:46 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Mazzorana, Shanda ETSD
Subject: RE: T-Shirts

Following upon the item below.

From: Hernandez, Magaly ETSD
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2006 2:33 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: FW: T-Shirts

Please see below.

From: Mullings, Andrew ERD
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2006 2:32 PM
To: Hernandez, Magaly ETSD
Subject: RE: T-Shirts

Hi Magaly:

I am referring you to the Commission on Ethics and Public Trust for an opinion. I personally would not accept the
gift. Below is the contact information.

Robert Meyers
Executive Director
305 579-2594

From: Hernandez, Magaly ETSD
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2006 2:09 PM
To: Mullings, Andrew ERD
Subject: FW: T-Shirts

Hi Andrew,

10/18/2006
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I have a situation that I would like clarification on. The County currently pays for licenses for the EAMS software
package. Recently, we received 2 boxes of the company’s t-shirts. I asked them why we got them and the
answer was because we are one of their top 100 customers see below. Is it ok to accept and distribute the t
shirts?

Thanks,
Maggy

From: Danielle White [mailto: Danielle.White@infor.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2006 3:04 PM
To: Hernandez, Magaly ETSD
Subject: RE: T-Shirts

because you are one of our top 100 customers - give them out at your leisure.

i am out for at least this week. Hannah is in the hospital...complications from strep throat and also Grisel’s
Syndrome. We have been here since Monday, and we hope to go home tomorrow. Please tell Marlene and keep
us in your prayers.

Regards,
Danielle

From: Hernandez, Magaly ETSD [mailto:MHS©miamidade.gov]
Sent: Wed 10/11/2006 1:50 PM
To: Danielle White
Subject: T-Shirts

Hi Danielle,

Any idea why we would have received 2 boxes oft-shirts?

Magaly Hernandez, PMP
Computer Services Manager
Enterprise Technology Services Department
305 596-8820
mhsmiamidade.gov
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